Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members

Randy Poe, Superintendent

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director of Human Resources

Date:
July, 10, 2018
Re:
ANNUAL BOARD POLICY UPDATE- SECOND READING

Attached for your consideration of approval for first reading, please find Board Policy revisions that KSBA has recommended as part of their annual update.  Each department has reviewed the policies pertaining to their area of responsibility and recommend as follows:

ADOPT AS WRITTEN BY KSBA

Policies:
	01.0
	03.11
	08.3

	01.11
	03.121
	09.11

	01.111
	03.1235
	09.1231

	01.2
	03.21
	09.22

	01.42
	03.221
	09.224

	01.43
	03.27
	09.227

	01.83
	03.4
	08.221

	01.91
	03.6
	03.18

	01.911
	04.91
	

	01.9111
	05.5
	

	01.912
	06.33
	

	01.913
	06.34
	

	01.914
	08.1341
	

	02.421
	08.1345
	

	02.442
	08.13451
	


ADOPT WITH MODIFICATIONS BY BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS

	04.32

	09.12

	09.211

	03.225

	


Thank you.
PS/th
1
( Page 2

